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Dear parent/guardian, 

Brixton Buccaneers Cricket 

You may be aware that your child has been taking part in cricket coaching sessions at their school this half 

term. 

These sessions are part of a wider project which incorporates activity at 6 schools around Brixton. It aims to 

create new opportunities for local children to take up and progress in cricket.  

To this end, we are starting a community session on Friday evenings (5.00pm-6.00pm) at Brixton 

Recreation Centre, 27 Brixton Road, Sw9 8QQ (see enclosed flyer) which is open to any student attending 

one of our focus schools.  

Whilst the club will be fully inclusive and open to any child attending one of the 6 focus schools, our 

coaches have been very impressed by the natural talent and flair for cricket they have encountered in the 

school sessions. Consequently, we also want the club to support the most able players to develop and 

progress in the game should they wish to. 

Our coaching team have identified your child as being one of most talented potential cricketers they have 

seen during the school sessions. I therefore hope that you will be able to bring them down to our sessions 

so that we can work with them further. 

Should you be able to, please complete the attached consent form and bring it with you. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Regards, 

Matt Golding  

Hub Supervisor 

07340488629/ matthew.golding@platform-ldn.org 

 


